
Request for Qualifications:  I-94 Calhoun County Design Build – Southwest Region 

On October 25, 2021, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the I-94 roadway 

rehabilitation and bridge rehabilitation and reconstruction design build in Calhoun County. The response 

due date can be found in Section 2.2 of the RFQ. The RFQ can be found at the following link: I-94 

Calhoun County (michigan.gov) 

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/I-94_Calhoun_County_Final_RFQ_739179_7.pdf
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdot/I-94_Calhoun_County_Final_RFQ_739179_7.pdf

